## REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: AF

**APRIL 27, 2022** 

TO:

HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL

FROM:

NATHAN HAMBURGER, CITY MANAGER

BY:

AMY BRINK, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY SERVICES

SUBJECT:

DISCUSSION REGARDING CITY OF AGOURA HILLS 40TH

**ANNIVERSARY EVENT** 

Back in January 2022, the City embarked on a yearlong celebration to honor the City's 40<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of incorporation, which commences on December 8, 2022. The celebration during the year will include many different happenings such as a historical video production, themed programs throughout the year, creation of a special logo, and an anniversary special event. During the yearly budget process at the City Council's Goals Workshop, the City Council agreed that a special event in honor of the momentous occasion would be appropriate.

In a meeting with the Community Services Subcommittee, staff presented an idea for the celebration. The event would take place at The Event Center on Sunday, October 23, 2022 from 12:00-5:00 p.m. It would include live music, food, beer and wine, historical displays and video, and the historical-themed Mayor's Art Show. The event would be open to the public with no charge for admission, but interested individuals would have to make a reservation to attend.

In the FY 2022/23 budget, there is a recommendation of \$50,000 to cover the costs of the special event. The special event was discussed and reviewed by the Community Services Subcommittee.

## RECOMMENDATION

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council provide feedback and direction for the preparation of the 40<sup>th</sup> Anniversary proposed event.